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From: OCA
To: fyi-request-25060-1bc3dd3e@requests.fyi.org.nz
Subject: RE: Official Information request - History
Date: Thursday, 7 December 2023 3:25:11 PM


Tēnā koe Diamond8nz,


Thank you for your OIA request to the Department of Internal Affairs (included with this email).


As the information you have requested is not held by the Department of Internal Affairs, but is believed to be
held by, and more closely related to the functions of Auckland Council, we are transferring your request to that
agency for response, in accordance with section 14(b) of the Official Information Act 1982.


You can expect to hear from the receiving agency shortly in regard to your request. If you would like to contact
them directly, you are able to email them at the following address:
Officialinformation@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz


You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision to transfer.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or Freephone 0800
802 602.


Nāku, nā


Rachel McGonigal | Advisor, Planning and Development
Te Rua Mahara o te Kāwanatanga Archives New Zealand
10 Mulgrave Street | Wellington, New Zealand | www.archives.govt.nz


-----Original Message-----
From: Diamond8nz <[FYI request email 25060]>
Sent: Thursday, December 7, 2023 4:51 AM
To: OIA <OIA@dia.govt.nz>
Subject: Official Information request - History


Dear Archives New Zealand Te Rua Mahara o te Kāwanatanga,


To who ur may concern


Information history any records kept regaurding property flat 2 14 ballater place highland park auckland 2010


Yours faithfully,


Diamond8nz


-------------------------------------------------------------------


This is an Official Information request made via the FYI website.


Please use this email address for all replies to this request:
[FYI request email 25060]


Is oia@dia.govt.nz the wrong address for Official Information requests to Archives New Zealand Te Rua
Mahara o te Kāwanatanga? If so, please contact us using this form:
https://fyi.org.nz/change_request/new?body=archives_new_zealand_te_rua_mahara_o_te_kawanatanga


Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be published on the internet. Our privacy and
copyright policies:
https://fyi.org.nz/help/officers
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If you find this service useful as an Official Information officer, please ask your web manager to link to us from
your organisation's OIA or LGOIMA page.


-------------------------------------------------------------------





